
From: IAN ROBERTSON   
Sent: March-28-14 8:21 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Congratulations 
 
Dear Regulators: 
 
By your latest decision in providing and approving a 40% increase to Enbridge for gas supply, 
when there is no competition, gives me ample reason to believe that you have no concern for 
any citizens in this province 
How can you possibly justify a 40% increase, when all governments are saying “restraint”, and 
are in fear of deflation creeping in. You are a saviour to that thought, no worry about deflation 
with your increases. 
How are citizens on a fixed income, or those already teetering on a financial cliff suppose to 
come up with another 40% to have a basic right…HEAT. 
You, as a group, and individually must take a hard look in the mirror and “do the right thing”. 
DENY this corporation this easy money. Protect the citizens of YOUR province. 
Ian Robertson 

 
 

 
Sent from Windows Mail 
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